
Village Day 2025 

As always, Sadlers Wells Woods was represented at Bunbury’s annual village day this year. 
Jess and John and Anne set the stand up and were on hand to promote the trust and provide 
information. Our quiz was on bird identifcation, which tied in with the Village Day theme this 
year which was ‘Sounds of the Summer’. Quizzers were also asked to think of as many songs 
or nursery rhymes with birds in as possible; with varying degrees of success! The weather 
stayed fine, (with the occasional gusts knocking over the information books!), overall a very 
pleasant day was had. This year we will welcome Paul Andrews and Nick Sanders as new  
‘Friends of the Woods’.   

Jess Hitchmough  

As a postscript congratulations to Keith Hill who won the adults’ quiz and also 
to Catrin Davis who won the childrens’. 

Keith has kindly donated his winnings to the Wood and Catrin is having a 
personal tour of the Wood demonstrating the ‘Merlin’ App. 


